
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League met on April 15, 2015, at 11:00. League Administrator Aggie 

Hampton called the meeting to order. 

The minutes of the March 10, 2015 meeting were recorded by Barbara Reynolds and distributed via 

email and read by Susan Goins. 

 Michele Brown moved to approve the minutes with a correction to the title of the league. 

 Barbara Terrell seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s report with a General Fund balance of $3,902.70 and The 

Juniper Account balance of $510.00. 

 Pam Rhodes moved to approve the Treasurer’s Report.  

 Elaine Cloud seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

 

New Business 

Rules Change - Charlotte Nelson proposed that we amend the local rule concerning relief when closer 

than a club length to a fence or tree. After discussion it was decided that Lisa Goins will draft a rules 

change to be distributed via email for review and voted on via email or when we next play.  

Away Play – need volunteer to handle May away play. Barbara Terrell is handling June.  

The Juniper – Shirley Rodgers has volunteered to chair The Juniper if her health allows.  

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Susan Goins, Secretary 

 

 


